
BRING ON THE SUN RUN 2012 
PRESENTED BY: SEATTLEU MSAL 

2012 BENEFACTOR:  
ROTARY BOYS AND GIRLS CLUB 

Dear Donor or Sponsor,  
 

Thank you for participating in and for your generous 
contributions to the 2012 Bring on the Sun Run!  Without 
your support, we could not have made this event such a 

wonderful success for the Rotary Boys and Girls Club.  
They are very appreciative of your support, as are we, the 

MSAL students at SeattleU. 
 

Thank you from all of us! 



THE BRING ON THE SUN RUN TEAM 
THANKS YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT! 

 

Dear Donor or Sponsor,  
 

Thank you for participating in and for your generous 
contributions to the 2012 Bring on the Sun Run!  

Without your support, we could not have made this 
event such a wonderful success for the Rotary Boys and 
Girls Club.  They are very appreciative of your support, 

as are we, the MSAL students at SeattleU. 


